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The FearThe Fear
of the Lordof the Lord

Day 1
Psalm 34:11

Come, you children, 
listen to me; I will 
teach you the fear of 
the Lord.

Day 2
Proverbs 22:4

By humility and the 
fear of the Lord Are 
riches and honor and 
life.

Day 3
1 Peter 2:17

Honor all 
people. Love the 
brotherhood. Fear 
God. Honor the king.

Day 4
Psalm 34:9

Oh, fear the Lord, you 
His saints! There is 
no want to those who 
fear Him.

Day 5
Proverbs 15:16

Better is a little with 
the fear of the Lord, 
Than great treasure 
with trouble.

Day 6
Proverbs 15:33

The fear of the Lord 
is the instruction of 
wisdom, And before 
honor is humility.

Day 7
Psalm 111:10

The fear of the Lord 
is the beginning of 
wisdom; A good 
understanding have 
all those who do His 
commandments. 
His praise endures 
forever.

Day 8
Isaiah 11:2

The Spirit of the Lord 
shall rest upon Him, 
The Spirit of wisdom 
and understanding, 
The Spirit of counsel 
and might, The Spirit 
of knowledge and of 
the fear of the Lord.

Day 9
Isaiah 11:3

His delight is in the 
fear of the Lord, And 
He shall not judge by 
the sight of His eyes, 
Nor decide by the 
hearing of His ears;

Day 10
Genesis 22:12

And He said, “Do not 
lay your hand on the 
lad, or do anything to 
him; for now I know 
that you fear God, 
since you have not 
withheld your son, 
your only son, from 
Me.”

Day 11
Job 1:1

There was a man 
in the land of Uz, 
whose name was 
Job; and that man 
was blameless and 
upright, and one 
who feared God and 
shunned evil.

Day 12
Acts 9:31

Then the churches 
throughout all Judea, 
Galilee, and Samaria 
had peace and were 
edified. And walking 
in the fear of the Lord 
and in the comfort of 
the Holy Spirit, they 
were multiplied.

Day 13
Proverbs 19:23

The fear of the Lord 
leads to life, And he 
who has it will abide 
in satisfaction; He 
will not be visited 
with evil.

Day 14
Psalm 19:9

The fear of the 
Lord is clean, 
enduring forever; 
The judgments of 
the Lord are true and 
righteous altogether.

Day 15
Ecclesiastes 12:13
Let us hear the 
conclusion of the 
whole matter: Fear 
God and keep His 
commandments, For 
this is man’s all.

Day 16
2 Chronicles 19:9

And he commanded 
them, saying, “Thus 
you shall act in the 
fear of the Lord, 
faithfully and with a 
loyal heart:

Day 17
Acts 13:26

“Men and brethren, 
sons of the family of 
Abraham, and those 
among you who fear 
God, to you the word 
of this salvation has 
been sent.

Day 18
Isaiah 33:6

Wisdom and 
knowledge will 
be the stability of 
your times, And the 
strength of salvation; 
The fear of the Lord 
is His treasure.

Day 19
Proverbs 10:27

The fear of the 
Lord prolongs days, 
But the years of 
the wicked will be 
shortened.

Day 20
Proverbs 14:27

The fear of the Lord 
is a fountain of life, 
To turn one away 
from the snares of 
death.

Day 21
Proverbs 23:17

Do not let your heart 
envy sinners, But be 
zealous for the fear 
of the Lord all the 
day;

Day 22
1 Chronicles 16:25
For the Lord is great 
and greatly to be 
praised; He is also to 
be feared above all 
gods.

Day 23
Psalm 25:14

The secret of the 
Lord is with those 
who fear Him, And 
He will show them 
His covenant.

Day 24
Proverbs 14:26

In the fear of the 
Lord there is strong 
confidence, And His 
children will have a 
place of refuge.

Day 25
Proverbs 1:7

The fear of the Lord 
is the beginning of 
knowledge, But fools 
despise wisdom and 
instruction.

Day 26
Deuteronomy 8:6

“Therefore you 
shall keep the 
commandments of 
the Lord your God, to 
walk in His ways and 
to fear Him.

Day 27
Job 28:28

And to man He said, 
‘Behold, the fear 
of the Lord, that 
is wisdom, And to 
depart from evil is 
understanding.’ ”

Day 28
Proverbs 8:13

The fear of the Lord 
is to hate evil; Pride 
and arrogance and 
the evil way And the 
perverse mouth I 
hate.

Day 29
Proverbs 9:10

“The fear of the Lord 
is the beginning 
of wisdom, And 
the knowledge of 
the Holy One is 
understanding.

Day 30
Proverbs 16:6

In mercy and truth 
Atonement is 
provided for iniquity; 
And by the fear of 
the Lord one departs 
from evil.

30-Day Bible Scripture

CHALLENGE

October




